
HASTINGS HOUSE
41 EAST 50th STREET 
NEW YORK 22, N. Y.

April 4, 1950

Miss Laura Gilpin 
614 Alameda Road 
F.O. Box 1173 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Laura:

Just a note to tell you that your introduction
to Barbachano seems to he bearing fruit. He reports that 
he is doing fairly well with the fifty copies, and has 
written to inquire what our price would be for 150 copies 
which he might like to give away at Christmas time to 
special friends including travel agents. Special outlets 
like his are the backbone of our travel book business.

I saw Walter Goodwin on the train the other
night. His description of his Mexican trip was most 
amusing, and I was glad to hear that he found you in the 
best of health and spirits.

Best wishes

Cordially yours,

HASTINGS HOUSE
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